
Week 13 EYFS Home Learning Activities    

Hello everyone. We hope that you are all enjoying the Home Learning Activities. We really like looking at 

the work you have been doing on Tapestry, so keep uploading those photos and videos for us to see.     

      

   

      

 

 

 

This week we are thinking about the story of The Hungry 

Caterpillar. If you don’t have a copy of the book to share 

with someone, you could watch it being read on YouTube 

by the author Eric Carle. Talk with your grown up about 

how the caterpillar changes into a butterfly and draw a 

picture together to show this. Reception could write a 

sentence or labels too. 

Paint your hand and fingers to make a Hungry 

Caterpillar print! 

Perhaps you could paint some of the yummy food 

he ate too? 

 

National Sport’s Week is coming up and hopefully the 

weather will be good enough to enjoy some outdoor fun. Try 

challenging yourself to see if you can improve on a sporting 

goal. Will you be able to skip for longer, throw further or 

more accurately, run faster or jump further? 

The Hungry Caterpillar ate strawberries, plums, cheese and 

cake amongst other things. What would you eat if you were a 

Hungry Ladybird or a Hungry Bee? Can you make a list of 

what you would eat? Nursery maybe you could draw the food. 

As you are out and about try some estimating. How many 

trees do you think that you will see? What about dogs or 

yellow cars. What about woodlice or butterflies in the 

garden? Try to estimate than have a go of counting. Maybe 

you could make a tally. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homel

earning/early-years/  This website 

has lots more Hungry Caterpillar 

activities to try-Week 3. 
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